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St. Joseph County Department of Health welcomes new Health Officer 

 

 

With today’s St. Joseph County Commissioners vote, the St. Joseph County Department of Health would like to 

officially welcome Dr. Michelle Migliore, D.O., as the new Health Officer. This appointment follows her 

recommendation and approval by the St. Joseph County Board of Health on May 15, 2024, and the County 

Council on May 28, 2024. 

  

Dr. Migliore’s exceptional background includes over 35 years of medical practice in our community, 

knowledge of Indiana Healthcare systems, comprehension of local, state, and federal medical laws, and an 

intricate understanding of Department of Health operations and strategic initiatives. 
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